
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers & young musicians 
 

Saturday 10th June – His Majesty’s Royal Marines Band Service. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that His Majesty’s Royal Marines Band Service have chosen 
to work in partnership with Sefton Music Service.  
 
Your son/daughter has been identified as having significant musical potential. They are 
therefore invited to attend a wind band rehearsal and workshop with the world-renowned 
musicians from the Royal Marines Band Service.  The details are as follows: 
 
Date:  Saturday 10th June  
 
Time:  10am – 1.15pm (please arrive promptly for registration at 9.30am). 
 
Venue:  Professional Development Centre, Park Road, Formby. L37 6EW. 
 
Registration: To register for a place, please email stuart.brown@sefton.gov.uk asap.  
 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 Please give your child’s full name and the instrument they play. 
 
 
Contd/ 

To: Parents/Carers 
 
Open Invitation to young musicians. 
 

 

 
 
Date:                       14 May 2023 
Please contact: Mr Stuart Brown 
Contact Number: 0151 934 3933 
                                 07929 742628 
Email:  music.service@sefton.gov.uk   

www.skymusichub.com 
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Additional: Please bring your instrument/a drink & snack. 
 
Please note: It is the sole responsibility of parents/carers to drop off and collect at the venue on the 

day. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Stuart Brown 
Music Service Manager 
Mobile 07929 742628 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


